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Date

Name

Organization or Company

Street Address

City, State, Zip

Dear First Name,

Hello - 

This year we are planning on taking 25 Korean War Veterans, the "Forgotten War," to Washington DC to see THEIR Korean War Memorial. The average age of these men is mid 80s. As on previous Honor Flights, each Korean War Veteran will have a Guardian. The Guardians will handle wheel chairs, baggage, all the details, and their Veterans will be treated like royalty. 
 
I know that the Veterans will be thrilled to go on the trip. People at the airports will be lining the walls and cheering the Veterans. After visiting the Korean War Memorial and the Tomb of the Unknowns plus a few other sites, they will receive a heroes' welcome when they return to Portland. The trip will be very meaningful for them and they will not be forgotten,
 
It costs approximately $1,250 for each Veteran for buses, hotels, meals, and other expenses on the four day trip. Each Guardian and staff member will pay their own way.  With your donation, the Korean War Veterans will not be forgotten. Honor Flight of Central Oregon is a non-profit tax exempt organization 501(c)(3)  IRS #81-1201731. 
 
Would you be able to contribute for one or two Korean War Veterans so that they can go back to see their War Memorial? Your Logo will be on the back of the Honor Flight T-Shirts that all wear during the Washington DC visit. Also, there will be a book produced and a DVD that covers highlights of the trip and your logo will be included.
If you have questions, I would be happy to come by and talk with you. Thank you for your time. 
Sincerely,






Include your HFCO business card.
Clint McAuliffe

Navy Corpsman

1968 - 1972

